
To Our Wonderful AchieveKids Community of Supporters, 

I want to take a moment to express my deepest appreciation for the support we received 
during this year’s Reach for the Stars. It goes without saying that without the support of 
people like you, we would not be able to be the strong partners in education for our 
communities’ most complex learners. 

As the leader of our organization, I want to acknowledge the awkwardness of our fund-a-
wish program when our speaker took the microphone and asked for more donations. She 
represents an individual with deep passion for our work and how it benefited her family. At 
the same time she demonstrated actions outside what I expect from our community. It is our 
hope that you can appreciate the passion she brought as a symbol of the difficult journey 
many families have to take, but also understand we do appreciate your support and value 
your contributions to our community. 

This year’s event was the strongest we have ever had. I was excited to share our work with 
everyone, and was thrilled to have you visit our classrooms, meet some of our staff members, 
and enjoy the overall comradery of the evening. I want to thank everyone again for their 
support and look forward to our continued journey in meeting the needs of our students. 

Together We Can Achieve!

Ryan C. Eisenberg, Ed.D.  
Executive Director

June 2017

It is with great pleasure that we announce the overwhelming success of our sixth annual 
Reach for the Stars BBQ. A huge thank you to the 175 community supporters who attended 
and we are excited to share that we raised over $60,000! Your generosity will help us fund 
wish lists for our 20 classrooms, as well as our speech and behavioral health departments.

Our guests enjoyed delicious BBQ from Ric’s Righteous Ribs and had an opportunity to 
learn about our classrooms, on-line curriculums, our speech and language department, our 
community integration program, and participate in a mindfulness exercise with one of our 
students. 

Le Levy received our STAR award for his longstanding commitment and support of 
AchieveKids, and treated us to a song. Thank you, we truly appreciate your support!

For more information on how you can sign up for a school tour  or to learn more about our 
program please contact: Karin Klarreich, Director of Development  at 650.213.5286  or 
kklarreich@achievekids.org
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